PUBLIC HEARING
POCATELLO DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
August 17, 1999

The hearing, originally scheduled for the City Council Chambers at Pocatello City Hall, was
conducted in the Iwamizawa Room at Pocatello City Iall. Notices of the change in room
were posted prominently on the doors into the City Council Chamber as well as on the doors
leading into the City Hall facility.

The hearing was opened at 11:06 a.m. by Rayna Valentine, Secretary of the Pocatello
Development Authority. Three calls were made for interested parties to present testimony on
the question of whether or not the Pocatello Development Authority should authorize the
filing of a Petition for judicial confirmation of bonds and related financing documents for
projects in the Consolidated Central Corridor revenue allocation area. After the third such
call, Ron Frasure of 1963 Anita Place, Pocatello, Idaho, came forward to offer comments, not
on the question of whether or not to seek judicial confirmation, but to state again his
preference for a pay-as-you-go approach.

A search was conducted of the hallways and the Council Chamber to determine whether any
other party was available for testimony. No one came forward in answer to the calls.

There being no further testimony, the hearing was declared to be closed.
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